
 

 

Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You should now have received the children’s Young Voices T-Shirts and Spectator tickets for 
the Young Voices concert on Monday 19th February 2024. 
 
The Young Voices choir will have an early lunch at school, either a school lunch or a packed 
lunch from home, and then depart from Harden Primary School at 12.00 noon. We will pick 
up the children from Baildon Glen Primary School, who are sharing the coach, and then 
travel to Sheffield Arena.  There is a practice in the afternoon followed by the concert in the 
evening.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch for their tea, please ensure there are no nuts or glass 
bottles.  It may be useful to send an extra snack and a couple of drinks including a full water 
bottle.  This all needs to be packed into a rucksack or a bag that can be easily carried by the 
children.  
 
   
On the concert day the children need to come to school wearing: 
 

• Black/dark blue/ dark grey trousers or leggings. (School trousers are fine) 

• Young Voices t-shirt  

• School PE hoodie or jumper 

 
The children will return to school on the coach and will need to be picked up from the 
school car park at approximately 10:30pm.  
 
We know that the children may be tired the next day so will allow anyone who has attended 
the concert to arrive at school later than usual but no later than 10am.  
 
If you have any questions, then please contact the School Office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

The Young Voices Staff 


